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Fiscal Impact: 

We do not expect a material fiscal impact as a result of this legislation. The Department of 
Inspections, Licenses, and Permits (DILP) has already purchased four printed copies of the 
updated International Property Maintenance Code at a cost of $44 each. An electronic version of 
the updated code will be publicly available on the DILP’s website. 

County revenues will not be impacted as there will be no fee changes associated with this 
legislation. 

 

Purpose: 

The purpose of this legislation is to adopt the 2024 edition of the International Property 
Maintenance Code as the Howard County Property Maintenance Code for Rental Housing. 

 

Other Comments: 

None.  


